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Tuesday 26th April 2022 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

We would like to take Reception and Year 1 children to visit The John Moore Museum on 

Wednesday 11th May 2022 for the morning only (children will be back at school for lunch and 

the afternoon). The John Moore Museum is nestled in a row of historic timber-framed 

buildings close to the Abbey in Tewkesbury, Gloucestershire.  

The museum was established in 1980 in memory of the writer and naturalist, John Moore. 

Today, it is also home to an extensive Natural History collection featuring specimens of the 

mammals and birds native to our countryside, woodlands, wetlands and farmland. 

The children will take part in workshops such as ‘At home with the Tudors’ where the children 

will take a tour of the 15th century Merchant’s House with the merchant’s housewife, try on 

historic clothing and discover what it was really like to live in the Tudor age.  

We will be leaving by coach at 9:00 am and arrive back at school for 12:30pm. Children will 

need to bring a labelled water bottle and a morning snack for the morning in a backpack.  

The cost of the trip and transport will be met by a voluntary contribution of £13.50. The 

deadline for permission should be returned to school by Friday 29th April in order for the 

trip to go ahead.  Payment deadline is 3rd May 2022 via parent pay. Thank you for your 

continued support. 

Kind regards,  

Miss K Robinson 

 

Reception and Year 1 – The John Moore Museum visit – Wednesday 11th May 2022 

 
I give permission for my child to take part in the visit Yes/No (delete as appropriate) 

 

I will be making a voluntary contribution via Parent Pay of £13.50  Yes/No 

 

 

Child’s name:     Parent:      Signed:  
 


